
 

 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS 
SYSTEM PERFORMANCE ISSUES  

Trillium Health Resources would like to make you aware: 

IT is aware of current system performance issues (03/17/2025) due to business-critical 
background processes which are running.  We expect that performance will go back to 
normal once the current processes complete, but we cannot currently estimate when that 
will be.  

For now, we appreciate your patience and ask that you refrain from submitting KACE 
tickets pertaining to system performance. 

Thank you for your attention and patience. 

Trillium IT Department 
Extension: 2000 
ITServiceDesk@TrilliumNC.org  

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have 
any questions, please contact:  IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org.  

   

 URGENT  NOTIFICATIONS  FOR  NETWORK  PROVIDERS  

 

 

mailto:ITServiceDesk@TrilliumNC.org
mailto:it.support@trilliumnc.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

	ATTENTION PROVIDERS

